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1st MakerSpace coming to Greenwood Library 
Teens given the opportunity to explore STEAM concepts in an interactive way 

 
Greenwood Public Library (GPL) is welcoming 1st MakerSpace on Wednesday, December 6th as teens are given the 

opportunity for some hands-on, educational opportunities.  1st MakerSpace is a group that builds in-school and library 

makerspaces as well as providing afterschool and special STEAM programs throughout central Indiana. They use 3D 

printers, soldering irons, sewing, circuitry, and other materials to promote STEAM concepts. 

1st MakerSpace has offered programming at GPL in the past, and teens are excited for the upcoming event.  “It was 
really awesome, and I’m excited for the next one,” commented teen Matthew Furnee. 
 
This program is a great opportunity for teens to try some tools and technology they may not have used before. 
 
What: Teen HQ: Exploring with 1st MakerSpace 
When: Wednesday, December 6th  6:00pm 
Where: Greenwood Public Library 
Registration: Free event, registration preferred at www.greenwoodlibrary.us 
 

About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes discovery, and fosters 
personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed excitement for reading in the Greenwood 
community. 
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